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Parking restrictions being implemented in the Nob Hill area
Resident exempt zones established to ease congestion

Summary
The City of Nanaimo is currently installing new signage to restrict long-term parking in and around the Nob Hill
area. The new resident parking zones will allow residents to have more access to on street parking, while
maintaining a parking supply for other users. Drivers are reminded to pay attention to new parking restrictions
in the Nob Hill area.

Strategic Link: This initiative will enhance parking opportunities for residents of the area while maintaining an on-
street supply of parking for visitors.

Key Points
• Due to residents concerns over high on street traffic congestion, the City of Nanaimo is installing signage

to restrict long-term parking on City streets in and around the Nob Hill park.
• By modifying the established resident exempt parking restrictions, the City is providing parking for both

residents and non residents of the area.

Quotes
"The installation of parking restrictions in the Nob Hill area is a step forward in parking management for
residential areas adjacent to the downtown."

Rod Davidson
Manager Parking Services

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Rod Davidson
Manager of Parking Services
City of Nanaimo
rod.davidson@nanaimo.ca
250-755-4422

View the online edition for more information - http://cnan.ca/1aM1xTu

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR150420ParkingRestrictionsBeingImplementedInTheNobHillArea.html

